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ROCKY FORGE NEWSLETTER 
Notes from the Forgemaster 

 

We have a lot of work to do to get ready for the show. We all need to pitch in and 
clean up our building and get some projects finished up, so we look good. We 
have a shelving unit, donated by Elijahs dad (Joel), that needs to be assembled.     
 
There is a lot of metal that needs to be organized, it’s mostly lying in piles on the 
east side of the building. The air compressor needs to have a motor installed 
and wired. A drill press needs to have a motor installed and wired. We have 
more super suckers fabricated so two more forges can be installed.  
As far as lunch goes, let’s brown bag again. We do have a charcoal grill and 
charcoal. There is a small gas grill but I’m not sure there is a tank of propane 
available.  
 
There was a workday at Ted’s house a couple of weeks ago and many things 
were accomplished. Thank you to Chuck, Eric, Brad, Matt, Gene, Ted, and Carol. 
We now have an air compressor, two more super suckers, and a stake anvil to 
use in the shop. There was some work done on a motor, but alas it was too far 
gone and could not be saved.  
 

 

Upcoming events 
6/14/25 RFBG meeting at Illiana 
7/12/2025 RFBG meeting at Illiana 
7/18 – 7/20 Illiana Antique Power 
Show 
Forgemaster Ted Stout – 
stout8525@tds.net 
Newsletter editor Dan Michael 
anvildan@gmail.com  
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